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New Jersey Turnpike Authority  

Engineering Department 

 
Inquiries and Responses to 

Request for Expressions of Interest 
 
 

Order for Professional Services No. T3718 
Long-Term Structural Health Monitoring, 
Str. No. P0.00, Delaware River Turnpike Bridge 
 
Inquiry No. 1: 

The RFEOI states that the Project Engineer needs to be a licensed Professional Engineer in both the State of 
New Jersey and the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, in addition to the other experience requirements. Would 
it be acceptable to the Authority if the Project Engineer currently holds a license in NJ and has applied for 
reciprocity in Pennsylvania at the time the EOI is submitted, with the expectation that they would have the PA 
license in hand before the NTP is issued in April? 
 

Response No. 1: 
No.  The Consultant would be relying upon the affirmative granting of reciprocity by a 3rd-Party after NJTA 
Technical Reviews had been completed. 
 
Refer to Page 2 of the Solicitation, Staff Qualifications, Bullet No. 4. 


